## City of Titusville

"Gateway to Nature and Space"

05/11/2016

PO Box 2806 555 S. Washington Avenue Titusville, FL 32781-2806 - PH 321-567-3689 or 321-567-3708

## News Release

**Released by: Community Relations** 

## **Rail Trail Ribbon Cutting Ceremony**

TITUSVILLE, Fla. (May 13, 2016) – The City of Titusville is proud to announce the completion of the Garden Street Trail Bridge, which spans all four lanes of Garden Street (SR406).

The City will be hosting a celebratory event on May 20, 2016, at 10:30 a.m. at the NORTH entrance of the bridge. Cyclists, pedestrians and interested citizens are encouraged to join us! There will be parking available off Park Avenue, north of Garden Street, near the bridge for attendees. The ceremony will conclude with a ribbon cutting, followed by fellow cyclists and pedestrians crossing and officially opening the bridge for traffic. The first 100 attendees will receive a commemorative water bottle.

The Bridge will be part of the Coast-to-Coast Connector Trail. Once gaps in the trail completed, the trail will extend to the west coast of the state linking Titusville and the Atlantic Ocean to St. Petersburg and the Gulf of Mexico. The Coast-to-Coast Connector will highlight Central Florida's beautiful scenery, wildlife, small towns and urban cities.

The trail bridge (Titusville Trail Network) will also be part of the St. Johns to Sea Loop Trail linking Titusville to St. Augustine, Palatka, Deland and Daytona Beach and the East Coast Greenway Trail linking Maine to Key West, Florida.

###